
RADIO STATION iN 1 X BS 
136 Grand Street 

WATERBURY, CONNECTICUT 

May 25th, 1936 

Mr. Norman Maguire, 
101 Hope St., 
Stamford, Conn. 

Dear Sir 

Thank you for your letter of 
May 2nd, 1936. 

We are always pleased to hear reports 
on reception of our station. The program 
log which you include in your letter is 
sufficient evidence that you have heard 
our station anck you may accept this as 
verification of that fact. 

We should appreciate hearing from you in 
the future with any comments that you may 
care to make. 

Chief Engineer------ 


